
 

Dear Parents, 

This is the last newsletter for this term. I would like to thank Kurt and all the staff for doing an amazing 

job whilst I was on leave. It sure is lovely to be back however and doing what I love which is ensuring our 

students are safe, happy, and learning! Thanks, Mr D and all the team! 

Year 6 Great Aussie Bush Camp 
Please return the one-page green Expression of Interest form sent home last week with $60 due now. 

Second payment due end of week 2 next term.  

A seven-page information pack has been sent home today. Please read with your child, and complete & 

return the last three pages this term. 

 

Ronald McDonald House Orange – Wear Red Day K-6 Fundraiser 
Friday 23rd September (last day of term) students are asked to wear red & bring a donation for Ronald 

McDonald House Orange – minimum gold coin per student please. 

Students will also be offered a Hot Dog with a Popper Lunch for $5 each. Order form is attached to 

today’s newsletter and students have been given one each today. Please attach their order to a paper 
bag & return as soon as possible for catering purposes. 
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Perthville Girls Soccer! 

Our girls’ soccer team have made it through to the Western Region Grand Final of the PSSA soccer 

competition. The next match will be tomorrow, 15th September, against Buninyong Public 

School. Good Luck Team!! 
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A Message from Galloping Gumnuts                                   

Galloping Gumnut is unfortunately no longer able to continue the operation of the After School Care 
Service. It has been a privilege to provide this Service to the Perthville School Community for the past 5 
years and it was a difficult decision to discontinue this Service. We would like to thank all those families 
who have supported this Service during those 5 years.   
We have been liaising with the Department to ensure that the school community will still have access to 
an After School Care program and during Term 4 2022 this will be operated by Big Child Care.   
 
PLEASE NOTE: I can reassure you that Galloping Gumnut will still maintain our presence in the school 
community through the Preschool and Care Service on Mondays, Tuesdays, and Fridays. We are 
currently taking enrolments for 2023. For more information, please contact Carol Drummond via email:  
admin@gallopinggumnut.org.au  
 

Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) 

A company called BIG Childcare will commence our after-school care from Term 4 and we have shared 

a message from them to you, below. 

If your family is interested and you have not applied yet for the $500 per child for their Before & 

After School Care sessions, you have until Friday 30th September to apply for them. 

ACTIONS REQUESTED  

1. Families who have not applied through the current provider are to apply on the Service NSW 

website: https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/transaction/apply-basc-voucher 

 Once they apply, they will have the BASC voucher sent to them via email.  

2. Parents/Guardians can then send the voucher, along with the school they will be starting OSHC 

at to email newschools@bigchildcare.com 

When our licence is confirmed by the department, they can start with $500 credit on their account. 

What a way to start a relationship! 

PLEASE NOTE • While Service NSW have said that transfers of credits between providers are possible, we are 

yet to hear confirmation of these transfers. We are continually working with Service NSW to see if we can have 

balances of BASC vouchers scanned with your previous provider, transferred to the Big Childcare enrolment. • 
The child must be eligible for the vouchers (resident of NSW, aged between 4-13 years old, enrolled in a primary 

school, listed on a Medicare Card) 

 

Good luck to our Bathurst District Athletes for this Friday! Go Perthville! 
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Footsteps Dance Company & Disco  

We are very excited to announce Footsteps are returning to teach dance to K-6 in week 4 next term. 

A note with all the details went home last fortnight & all students have been invoiced accordingly. Thank 

you to those families who have paid already, please make your payments now. The disco has also been 

confirmed and will be held on Thursday 3rd November 6-7.30pm. More information will come in our 

next newsletter 

P&C Request 

We are looking for a new accountant to complete the P&C end of year financial check. If there is anyone 
in the Perthville community that is interested in the job (it is paid) please pass your details onto the 
school.   

Intensive Swimming Lessons 

Years 2 to 6 will participate in two weeks intensive swimming in weeks 7 & 8 next term. A note with all 

the details went home last fortnight & all students have been invoiced accordingly. Thank you to those 

families who have paid already, please make your payments now.  

The cost for bus, transport, pool entry and swimming instruction is: 

Years 2 & 3 will be attending 10 lessons for $120 

Years 4 & 5 will be attending 9 lessons for $108 

Year 6 will be attending 8 lessons for $96 (those Y6 not attending ILearn $108) 

Perthville Shop Lunch – Meal Deal – Starts next term! 

As a special treat, we will start up Shop Lunch in Term 4 with the Perthville Shop 

Years K-2 will have a $5 shop lunch offered in week one and Years 3 – 6 will go the following week.  

Watch out for the order form which will be sent home in Week 1 next term. 

Kindergarten Enrolments  

We have 13 students currently enrolled in the Perthville Possum program. We are really looking forward 

to meeting our new little people! If you haven’t enrolled your child yet for big school, please contact the 

office. 

Dates for the Perthville Possums Transition Program: 
Wednesday 19th October 2022 – 9am - 12pm             Parents 9.30am – 10.30am 
Wednesday 26th October 2022 – 9am - 12pm             StEPS visit 
Wednesday 2nd November 2022 – 9am - 12pm 
Wednesday 9th November 2022 – 9am - 12pm      Teddy Bear’s Picnic    

 

 

 

 

 

VOCABULARY- WORD OF THE 

FORTNIGHT 

            lucid 
Can you find some synonyms (similar words) or 

antonyms (opposite words)? 

 

Well done to Ella D and Holly who gave fabulous 

definitions, synonyms and antonyms last 

fortnight!  

House points for the Wombats & Barramundi’s! 



 

PLEASE KEEP THIS CALENDER IN A HANDY SPOT AND ADD TO IT EACH FORTNIGHT 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

9 
12th – 16th 

 P&C 6pm 

 

 

 

Newsletter 

Yr 6 Transition 

Day 

 

 

Girls Soccer 

Western 

Region Final 

Dubbo 

 

 

Western Region 

Athletics 

Dubbo 

Scripture 

 

10 
19th – 23rd  

 

 

 

Girls’ Cricket 

Western 

Region Semi 

Final 

Forbes 

 

 

  

PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

 

 

 

Wear Red Day 

& Hot Dog 

Orders $5 Plus 

Gold Coin 

Assembly (Y3) 

Last day Term 3 

 

 

 

Term 4 Dates 

October 

31st – 4th Nov – Footsteps each morning for a week 

November 

3rd Footsteps Disco 

9th – 11th Year 6 Great Aussie Bush Camp 

21st – Dec 2nd – 2 weeks Intensive Swimming 

21st November – Pop Star The Musical Years 4,5 & 6 

30th – Year 6 iLearn Orientation Day to High School 

December 

5th - Monday Presentation Day 

14th & 15th Pirates Vs Mermaids Matinee Performances 12pm 

19th - Last Day 2022 for students and staff 



Ronald McDonald House Orange – Fundraiser K-6 

Wear Red Day & Hot Dog with A Poppa Lunch 
$5 each plus bring a gold coin 

Friday 23rd September 

                         

       

• Students to wear red & bring a donation for Ronald McDonald House 

• Include correct monies inside the bag or pay family total online via POP 

• Attach order below to a paper bag. SEPERATE ORDER PER STUDENT 

PLEASE  

 

Lunch orders required by this Friday,16th September. 

……………………………………………cut here & staple to a paper bag 

Ronald McDonald House Orange – Fundraiser 

Wear Red Day & Hot Dog with A Poppa Lunch 
Friday 23rd September 

 

Student Name: ___________________________ Class: _____________ 

My child would like to order the following:  

   Hot Dog & a Poppa $5 each                     

 

Total $ ________ enclosed / Eftpos in person / Have Paid Online ________________ 
                   POP receipt number/Date 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 



              

                

 


